March 11th*, 2014 President: Sarah Carbonneau-Cole
Vice President: Sharon Gadeke
Treasurer: Erin Drake
Secretary: Tammy Friedel

In Attendance: Sharon G, Tammy, Erin D,Marianne P, Principal Mrs
Davison, Librarian Ms. Sproule

Meeting Called to Order at 2:45pm
January meeting minutes reviewed and approved
Principal Report
See Attached Report From The Principal

Financial & Updates
-March Movie Night raised approximately $423.00
Budget To Date
General Account: $12,000.00
Gaming Account: $6,000.00
-PAC approved to renew current Hot Lunch Website

A big thank you to all the Students and Families who have supported
our School PAC as well as thank you to all of those Parents who have
been able to come out and help with the Hot Lunches. Your help is
appreciated.

Look for upcoming PAC Fundraisers through the Website, Face book, PAC
Board and notices to that are sent home with the students.



Fundraiser's To Date

The Seminar is called Helping Children Manage Their Behaviour held by Bill
Jones was well received.. We may in the future run or continue this Seminar with
Bill. Thank you to all of you who attended.

Hot Lunch is up and running. This hot lunch will extend to the end of the year.
Take a look at the website for added additions and choices.

Jagwear Orders were closed the last day before Spring Break. Orders have been
placed and we should be receiving the order sometime in April. They will be sent
home with the Student when they arrive.

Thank you to everyone who attended our March Movie Night. It was a lot of fun
and enjoyed by all.

Future Fundraiser's

-Test Drive Ford: Will be reviewed in April
-May 9™ Movie Night
-Fun Fair, Friday June 6™

-Breakfast for Learning: To be reviewed
-Pub Night: May

Next‘f’AC MEETING
|

Monday April@#® at 2;45pm in the Library

PAC has a lot of Activities planned from April till the end of the year. We
would really appreciate and and required Parents help to make these
Activities a success. Please come out to our next PAC Meeting to hear about
our Future Funraising Activites....

PAC'S FOCUS THIS YEAR WILL BE ABOUT CLASSROOM /ACTIVITIES
FOR THE STUDENTS



